Landaw Family update

Puerto Rico, Trinidad and Tobago

Mayagquez, PR
God has blessed us throughout this process of starting the
new work in Mayaguez, Puerto Rico.

About a year ago, we began having services in our home.
Today, we have a building of our own, thanks to the help of
giving churches in the United States and Puerto Rico.

Last year it was just our family.
Today, we have 22 people in service.

Please continue to pray with us as we reach the the city of
Mayaguez, Puerto Rico.

Outreach in PR

The saints of the Mayaguez church went out and
evangelized for a house service we had in the town of
San Sebastian. This town does not have a church at
this time. We had an excellent service with the help of
some of our other churches, providing the music and
preaching. A couple came to the service and prayed at
the altar. We pray that God will bless the work done in
this town, and we hope to have more outreach done in
this area.

We hope to reach out soon in the areas of Isabella, : ; o ;,.\

Aguadilla, and Aguada. 5
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Trinidad and Tobago

Trinidad and Tobago had their national conference in
November. We are glad we could have Bro. Schwartz, our
regional director, and his wife in Trinidad and for his ministry
during the conference.

The Church in Trinidad and Tobago was able to have a time of
recognition for Gary and Kristi Landaw (my parents), who
served over 40 years as missionaries, with a large portion of
that in Trinidad and Tobago. They retired in August of this
year(2022) but continue assisting as they can. | want to say a
special thanks for their ministry and the impact that they have
had in Trinidad, Tobago, Puerto Rico, Cuba, and all over the
Caribbean.

Thank you for your continued prayer and support.
Without you, none of this would have happened.
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